
  
 

April 11, 2024 MINUTES 
 

Attendees: Mrs. Bergstrom, Kayla Carlson, Miranda Delaurelle, Beth Durow, Mrs. 
Doubek, Molly Kamarainen, Mr. Muhs, Libby Theuerkauf, Sarah Windbiel 

Libby called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M with an opening prayer. 
 
 MINUTES:  Handwritten minutes were saved to the Home & School Drive for 
March’s meeting.   
 
 TREASURER:  Open House cost ($48).  St. Patrick’s Day sucker sales brought in 
approximately $100.  Egg Hunt cost of ($245).  Current balance is approximately 
$4,200. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: Movie Night – April 19th:  Movie will be Ratatouille.  Same 
concessions items as previously with donations accepted, Kayla Carlson will do the 
shopping for the event.  Kaylyn and Kayla agreed to bag up the cotton candy before the 
event.  We still need about 10 volunteers in the kitchen and chaperones – Beth, Kayla 
and Miranda all stated they are able to volunteer if the spots don’t fill. 
 

Secretary’s Day – April 24th:  Sarah Windbiel will have some decorations and 
a gift basket to celebrate Mrs. Sara! 

 
Principal’s Day – May 1st:  Molly to work with Sara to have Dress like a 

Principal added to the May calendar.  Libby will work on a gift basket to celebrate Mr. 
Muhs.  Teachers will work with students to trace their hand and have students list their 
favorite thing about Mr. Muhs, a note to Mr. Muhs or a picture, etc.  Each grade will 
have a different color paper to use.  Teachers to get hand prints to Libby by April 26th 
to decorate Mike’s office. 

Spring Auction Kids Area:  Spring Auction Kids Carnival will be held on May 
3rd from 4:30 – 8:00 PM.  We are still in need of about 25 volunteers for the kids area.  
Sabra is checking with Menominee Public Schools for volunteers.  Mrs. Doubek is 
checking with STAA.  Libby will reach to last years volunteers.  Molly will reach to Josh 
Jones with YAC for volunteers.  Bridget compiled a list of leftover prizes which was 
minimal.  We approved $100 to be spent at the Dollar Store for prizes – let us know if 
you are interested in volunteering for this.   

Teacher Appreciation Week:  Libby will work on a flyer to be sent home with 
students for the following activities – flyer will include a QR code to the Amazon 
Wishlist.  Beth will organize snack day and Café Green luncheon delivery, Molly is 
working with Miss Kricket on the craft – Beth to get Molly the Amazon gift cards: 

‒ Monday – Snack Day for Teachers 
‒ Tuesday – No School 



  
 

‒ Wednesday - Café Green with extended hot lunch recess  
‒ Thursday – Note of Kindness template  
‒ Friday - Ms. Kricket craft with $40 Amazon Gift Card 

 
Hot Lunch:  Our May lunch will actually be a bring your own cold lunch picnic 

outside with 15 minute extended recess for our Teacher’s to be able to enjoy their 
Teacher Appreication luncheon.  All volunteer spots have been filled and these 
volunteers will supervise the outside lunch and recess as well as hand out ice cream 
bars which Home & School will sponsor.  Beth will handle purchasing 132 ice cream 
bars from Walmart costing approximately $40. 

 
End of Year Picnic – June 5th:  Molly posted to Facebook looking for ideas for 

the End of Year Picnic which included Ice Cloud Truck, Dunk Tank and Photobooth.  
Molly looked into Ice Cloud trucks but they are for sale, Molly sent an inquiry to Dough 
Shop truck.  Last year when we reached to the local ice cream truck prices were 
approximately $4 per student ($520).  Jakes Jumpers has a Dunk Tank available for 
$345.  Memories Studios has a photo booth with printed strips available for $350. 
  Ideas brought up at the meeting were field games including a Gaga Ball 
tournament, making our own photo booth, ice cream sundae bar, having student t-
shirts made for signatures, pie in the face.  It was agreed that most families will want 
to participate with their students that day so volunteers will be hard to find.  Libby is 
going to reach out to Mischief & Magic to see if they have any availability.  Molly will 
reach out to Geoff/Bubble Wonder.  Libby will then send a vote via GroupMe for 
choosing.  Our budget for the day is $1,500.  Formal dismal will take place at 11:30 AM, 
so we will plan to eat around 11 AM. 
 

Election of Officers:  Unfortunately, no one has come forward for the Officer 
positions for the 24/25 school year.  Mike stated we have 20 new students starting in 
the Fall and perhaps some of these families would be interested in taking on the 
positions.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: Heritage Parade – July 14th:  We will once again be selling 
water, popcorn and character balloons along the Heritage Festival Parade route on July 
14th.  Marketing Committee is working on having stickers with JPII logo on the 
waterbottles as well as slips stapled to the popcorn bags.  Molly will create a sign up for 
volunteers. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  The next Home & School meeting will be held on Thursday, May 9th  
– 3:15 PM in the school library. 
 
Libby motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:46 P.M, Mike seconded. 
 
Molly Kamarainen/Secretary 
 


